
UNION WIN$ BIG FOR CORONA RNs
Were you negatively impacted by UHS-Corona unfair labor practices?

YOU MAY HAVE A CHECK COMING!

UNAC/UHCP filed charges against UHS-Corona with the National Labor Relations Board after 
unfair labor practices were reported by our RN members. Violations included inappropriately 
closing the Pediatrics Department, inappropriately increasing usage of traveler nurses, resulting 
in cancellation of staff RNs, and terminations of RNs, all without bargaining with our Union. The 
National Labor Relations Board investigated and issued a formal complaint against UHS-Corona 
in February 2015.

After a long fight against UHS-Corona, our UNION, UNAC/UHCP, won a settlement for 
Corona RNs valued in excess of $200,000.00!

To find out if you are receiving a settlement check and the amount of your settlement, please 
attend our General Membership Meeting:

Thursday, August 27, 2015
7 am – 9 am | 7 pm – 9 pm

Ayres Hotel – Newport Room
1900 Frontage Road, Corona, CA  92882

Contact a Bargaining Team member, Thor Causing at (909) 784-9739,  
or Penny Brown, RN, at (909) 263-9198 with any questions!

United Nurses Associations of California/Union of Health Care Professionals (UNAC/UHCP)
representing 25,000 registered nurses and health care professionals in Southern California

Visit us online at unacuhcp.org | facebook.com/unacuhcp | twitter.com/unacuhcp | or call 909.599.8622
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